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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE     #12-1970  
                   City Commission Agenda Memo 
 

 
TO:   Honorable Mayor & Members 
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM:  Lee Feldman, City Manager 
 
DATE: September 5, 2012 
  
TITLE: Motion to approve the replacement of the Police Records Counter 

Security/Bulletproof Glass - Invitation to Bid 223-11046 - 

$52,800______________________________________________________

_________________ 

Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the rep lacement  o f  the  
Police Records Counter Security/Bulletproof Glass with Tomasiou Enterprises, Inc.  
 
Background 
The Police Department has an existing records service counter which is accessible to the 
public.  The project includes replacement of the existing transaction counter and glass 
with a new bullet proof counter/glass and tray system. 
 
Public Works prepared plans and specifications for the project and sealed bids were 
solicited. Three bids were received and opened on August 8, 2012. Tomasiou Enterprises, 
Inc. submitted the lowest responsive and responsible bid in the amount of $52,800. The 
pre bid engineering estimate for the work was $55,000. 
 
Resource Impact 
There is a fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $52,800 by awarding this bid.  
Additional staff time will be charged to the project for engineering and construction 
management.  It is estimated those cost will be $16,000.  There is sufficient funds in the 
project account to cover these costs.  

FUNDS AVAILABILTY LOCATION: 
    

 
SUB 

   
SUB 

  
FUND FUND FUND NAME INDEX # INDEX NAME 

OBJECT 
# 

SUBOBJECT 
NAME  AMOUNT  

331 01 

GENERAL 
CAPITAL 
PROJECT P11534.331 

RECORDS 
COUNTER 
SECURITY 
BULLETPROOF 6599 CONSTRUCTION 

     
52,800.00 

    
TOTAL 
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52,800.00  

 
 
Attachment  
Exhibit 1 –Bid Tabulation 223-11046 
 
 
 
 
Prepared By:  James Hemphill, Senior Procurement Specialist 
 
Department Director:  Albert J. Carbon, P.E. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


